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NOTICE 
 
 

DAMPIER TO BUNBURY NATURAL GAS PIPELINE – REVISED ACCESS 
ARRANGEMENT INFORMATION 
 
 
Further to the notice from the Economic Regulation Authority (Authority) issued on 14 
March 2005, this is to advise that the Authority now anticipates that a revised AAI compliant 
with the Code will be submitted by DBNGPT in April 2005. 
 
In order to provide interested parties with an opportunity to comment on the revised AAI the 
Authority anticipates placing the revised AAI on its website and inviting submissions on both 
the Draft Decision and the revised AAI immediately following the issuing of the Draft 
Decision.    
 
For further information please contact Ms Russell Dumas on telephone number (08) 9213 
1900. 
 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
23 March 2005 
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